
Scoliosis Screening Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Teacher's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on the recent scoliosis 

screening conducted on [insert date of screening] for students in your physical education classes. 

As part of our commitment to the health and well-being of our students, we have identified some 

individuals who may require further evaluation. Students who have been flagged for follow-up 

include: 

• [Student Name 1] 

• [Student Name 2] 

• [Student Name 3] 

It is important to encourage these students to visit a healthcare provider for a comprehensive 

assessment. We appreciate your assistance in communicating this information to the families of 

the affected students. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to reach out to 

my office at [insert contact information]. Thank you for your continued support in promoting the 

health of our students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


